Stanbridge Lower School



Tilsworth Road Stanbridge LU7 9HY

Telephone: 01525 210328

Newsletter No 19 22nd January 2021

Dear Parents

February Half Term

We will be closed as normal during February half term to all children. We are waiting for an update from the LA about provision for key worker children at another school, similar to what was offered last year. Please start to make arrangements for your children as you normally would for half term. I will keep you updated.

Home Learning

Feedback from parents, children and teachers tell us that this is working well. Children are accessing their learning through a variety of resources, pre-recorded Loom videos on power points, pre-recorded live lessons from various websites and Oak Academy, Zoom live calls, paper home learning packs etc. Parents are emailing teachers with questions about learning and how to support their children further, children are talking to LSAs on the telephone about their learning and parents are emailing work back to teachers to be marked. All staff are making contact with groups of children across the week in various ways and for a variety of reasons. You are all doing well. Keep up the good work and you are all to be congratulated on your efforts and commitment to this.

Remember, all the staff at Stanbridge are here to support you and help where needed. Nothing is too much trouble.

Laptops

We were allocated 9 laptops from the DfE and these have now been distributed to children to support their learning at home.

Free School Meal Vouchers

All families who qualify have now received their vouchers and these will be sent out every two weeks. If anyone experiences difficulties with this, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely
Miss Godwin





"We believe in our children"













